
Fr. Paul Taylor PP V.F.  01 4976252 
Email parishoffice@beechwoodparish.com 
Office hours  Monday to Friday 9am to 2pm 
Tel (01) 4967449  
Email parishoffice@beechwoodparish.com 
The parish Child Safeguarding and Protection 
representatives may be contacted through the 
parish office.  
The Chair of the Parish Pastoral Council and the 
Chair of the Parish Finance Committee may be 
contacted through the parish office.  

Mass Times in Church of the Holy Name 

 Tuesday and Thursday 10.00am 

 Saturday 5.30pm Family Mass 

 Sunday 9.30am (as Gaeilge), 11.00am  

 Holy Days 10.00am 

 First Friday of each month 10.00am 

All our Masses are streamed on the parish 
webcam. 

Please use https://beechwoodparish.com/
webcam/ to access Beechwood webcam link.  

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament takes place 
on Tuesdays from 10.30am to 11.30am 
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Tap and Go machines :  

There is a  Tap and Go machine at the back of 
the church to allow you to contribute to the 
parish. Donations made using this machine 
remain in the parish.  

The other Tap and Go machine at the back of 
the church is  to support the priests of the dio-
cese and the Share diocesan services.    

Thank you for your ongoing generous support.  

Parish partnership working together— 

 Beechwood Avenue 

 Rathgar 

 Rathmines 

 Harold’s Cross 

 Mount Argus 

Gluten free hosts are available here at all Mass-
es for those with a gluten intolerance.  

First Holy Communion       

We congratulate all the children from Lios na nOg who 
will receive First Holy Communion at our 11.00am Mass 
this Sunday 18th May. We ask for your prayers for the 
children, their parents, families and teachers on this 
very special day.  

The 9.30am Mass this Sunday 18th May will be in Eng-
lish.  

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all our 
volunteers who work so hard to keep the church and 
the grounds looking so well—our cleaning team,  St. 
Joseph’s  Altar Society who look after the flowers in the 
church, and our gardening team. Your support is very 
much appreciated.  

Lay Ministry Appeal 2025 

The annual Lay Ministry appeal will be taken up at all 
Masses this weekend. 

Lay Ministry is at the heart of our parish life. It allows 
everyone in our community, no matter their age or 
background, to find their special role in the Church.  

We appeal for your generous support this weekend.  

Join over 10,000 Pilgrims | All Ireland Rosary Rally | 
Knock | Saturday, 7th June 

 

Over 10,000 pilgrims are expected at the 40th All-
Ireland Rosary Rally on Saturday, June 7th at Knock 
Shrine.  

Events begin at 9:30am with a Marian Conference and 
conclude with a Pentecost Vigil and Healing Service 
from 8–10pm. Highlights include a Rosary making 
workshop, a 250-person Rosary formation for filming. 
Keynote speech at 1 PM by Msgr Steve Rossetti, USA. 

Rosary Procession led by children follows the Stations 
of the Cross at 2:30pm, with Holy Mass at 3pm cele-
brated by Bishop Donal McKeown. Music by Dana. A 
youth conference runs 6–7:30 PM. Rosary Rally ends 
with a Croagh Patrick climb and Mass on Sunday at 
noon. Full schedule and bus in-
fo: www.allirelandrosaryrally.com. 

https://sendfox.com/trk/click/eeyn2nzl/vkry9x7
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Mass intentions this week 
Saturday 17th 
5.30pm Susan Carton (RD); Jimmy Hayes (A) 
Sunday 18th 
9.30am John Ryan (RD); Special Intention 
11.00am 
Tuesday 20th 
10.00am Annette Rafferty (RD) 
Thursday 22nd 
10.00am Bernard McLoughlin (A) 
Saturday 24th 
5.30pm Marty Fagan (Month’s Mind)  
               Jimmy and Dot Finnegan (A) 
               Susan Carton (RD); Joe Ferry (RD) 
Sunday 25th 
9.30am Special Intention 
11.00am Sean Clarke and Johnny Clarke (A) 
 
We ask for your prayers for  the repose of the soul of the 
late Garda Kevin Flatley who died in the line of duty last 
week. He is the 90th member of An Garda Siochana to 
die whilst on duty since 1922.  May he rest in peace.  
 
Mass cards are available in the Parish Office and the sac-
risty. An offering is received with gratitude and is anoth-
er means of supporting your local clergy. If you make an 
offering online please contact the office with details of 
your intention. Thank you.  

 

 

Please scan the QR Code to contrib-
ute to 1st and Share collection. 

Your contribution will be split 60% 
to 1st Collection (for support of di-
ocesan and parish clergy) and 40% 
to Share for the support of develop-
ing parishes. 

Thank you for your support.  

 

 

The Jubilee Prayer  

Father in heaven, may the faith you have given us in 
your son, Jesus Christ, our brother, and the flame of 
charity enkindled in our hearts by the Holy Spirit, rea-
waken in us the blessed hope for the coming of your 
Kingdom.  

May your grace transform us into tireless culti-vators of 
the seeds of the Gospel, May those seeds transform 
from within both humanity and the whole cosmos in 
the sure expectation of a new heaven and a new earth, 
when, with the powers of Evil vanquished, your glory 
will shine eternally.  

May the grace of the Jubilee reawaken in us, Pilgrims of 
Hope, a yearning for the treasures of heaven. May that 
same grace spread the joy and peace of our Redeemer 
throughout the earth. To you our God, eternally 
blessed, be glory and praise for ever. Amen.  

I wish to thank all who have returned Easter offerings to date. 
These are remitted in full to the Dublin Archdiocese and are 
used in the support of priests who are in active ministry in 
parishes across the diocese and also priests who are ill or re-
tired.  The Easter, Summer and Christmas offerings play a cru-
cial  role in supporting your parish and diocesan clergy and I 
am grateful for this support. Offerings may be returned to the 
sacristy or parish office or placed in the collection bags at 
Masses. You may also donate online via the donate facility on 
the parish website. 

Fr Paul.  

The Ranelagh Singers under the direction of Rose-
mary O’Brien present : 

Mozart and Madrigals—a concert featuring Mo-
zart’s Missa in C Major (Trinitatis Mass) along with 
a selection of both traditional and modern choral 
music. 

Saturday 7th June @ 8.00pm in Sandford Parish 
Church. 

Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock—plans for the future 
 
The Archdiocese of Dublin pilgrimage to Knock did 
not take place this year, due to the Pope’s funeral. 
We regret any inconvenience caused by these un-
precedented circumstances and appreciate your 
understanding.  
Pilgrims from the Diocese who would like to visit 
Knock during the Jubilee of Hope are particularly 
welcome to attend the annual Knock novena (in 
person or online at www.knockshrine.ie) which 
takes place from August 13 to 21. This will provide 
an opportunity for prayer and reflection as well as 
taking time out to listen to a range of interesting 
and thought-provoking speakers to be announced 
shortly. More details will be shared when available.  
The next Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock will take 
place on Saturday, April 25, 2026. 

http://www.knockshrine.ie/

